BRISTOL AREA MG OWNERS CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING Wednesday 5 May 2021

PRESENT	WNERS CLUB COMMIT			
Garry Bishop	Pauline Leverett	Violet Delmas	Andrew Hounsom	
Chris Leverett	Val Scott	Richard Delmas	Bert Hurditch	
Ian Scott	Janet Pryce-Jones	Steve Richards		
APOLOGIES	· · ·			Action
None				
MINUTES OF LAST	MEETING			
Agreed				
MATTERS ARISING				
TREASURER'S REPOR	RT			
Club: 6695.52 - AR: 19	1.15 - Bluebell: 1381.01 - `	TOTAL: 8267.68		
£18.49 down on year (l	ast year down 344.88). S	avings due to no Xmas Po	arty.	
AREA SECRETARY'S	REPORT			
	is 19 th May. Website upd	nted		
-	· ·			
MEMBERSHIP REPOR				
Renewals: Corbett, Grafton-Green, Mitchell, Richards Email Reminders: Connoly, Easterbrook, Grav				
	Connoly, Easterbrook, Gray			
Letter Reminders: None				
Lapsed:	Davison - no reply to emails/letters			
	Connoly - may change mind in future			
Notes:	Moved Paul Chapman to 'lapsed' as he did not pay and is still making			
Now mombond	up his mind Neil Fuller MCR Deedster 1970 Lawer Largford wie Chris			
New members: Neil Fuller - MGB Roadster 1970, Lower Langford, via Chris				
Still to pay:	James Corbett (208) (May) Andrew Mitchell (284) (May)			
	Jackie & Steve Richards (144) (May)			
	Eric Gray (12) (April)			
Ad at 05/05/2021 wa	, , , , , , ,	tatal £1070 (ina £20 plu	a) 125 mambang (+ 1	
	: have 83 memberships - 1 ples/family memberships	· · ·		
VS to learn how to compile a chart 🙂				VS
FUND RAISING				
. .	Concerned that raffle w		•	JPJ
only lasts six months. Suggestion for first 'live' meeting is to put all the wine in a box and ask for donations. Again, at first meeting, have just two decent prizes and give out a free ticket.				
-			nve out a tree ticket.	
	irst meeting 'special' want	ea.		ALL
REGALIA		حدثات ح	المستحد متقامه	
•	. Has visited Peaks who ar	. .	, ,,	
	ve their labels - they are	Then isolated for 12 hou	IT'S DETORE WORK.	
EVENT CO-ORDINAT				
April Club Night went			·	
	ew Mitchell quiz - he's ha			
-	asked if PL had an activity	- •		
•	hood Photo" - she will sen	u copies to AM as a dack	սիլ	
Sunday Run 27/06/202 Barton Picnic 18/07/20				
October Club Night -	i m rj doing quiz.			

ANNUAL CLUB EVENT		
Agreed to offer a Club Picnic at East Somerset Railway instead of the run. PL to contact the		
railway to make sure it's OK. We would probably arrive earlier with more opportunity to have a		
train ride and/or use the café.		
AOB		
AH to generate Club Night Zoom Link and PL to send out to members.		
BH has spoken to Valerie Wotley about Colin's memorial at White Horse, Hambrook on		
22/07/2021 - 6.30pm. Val needs to know numbers. PL/CL in Cornwall. BH counted raised hands.		
BH thanked Tim PJ for bird and bat boxes for Barton and PL for mask money.		
PL/VS to emphasise the GDPR tick boxes on Membership Form and Membership Renewals.		
SR is selling MGB - PL told him to send details/pics for magazine/website by 18 th May.		
DATE OF NEXT MEETING		
Wednesday 2 nd June on Zoom		